Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100
Tel. Nos.: (632) 97-66-26 to 36; (632) 97-70-41 to 43

APR & ;7 ina@
DENR SPECIAL ORDER
NO. 99- 442

CONTINUOUS FOLLOW-UP AND MONITORING THE
REGIONAL COMPLIANCE TO THE FORESTRY SECTOR
PROJECT ASSESSMENT AND AGREEMENTS MADE IN
THE MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING (MOU) BY
DENR AND ADB.

- In the interest of the service and to facilitate the effective and efficient
implementation of the Forestry Sector Project (FSP), the NFDO shall coordinate with the
Regional Offices regarding the monitoring and following-up their compliance to the FSP
assessment and agreements per Memorandum of Understanding by the DENR and ADB
dated November 9, 1998.

The following NFDO personnel are authorized to conduct the said activities to be
supervised by the Regional Technical Director (RTD) for Forestry, for a period of two (2)

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING DENR-NFDO PERSONNEL TO CONDUCT
weeks beginning April 19, 1999.
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REGION Responsible Person
CAR MANUEL AQUINO
5 RODOLFO UNGSON
2 EFLIDA ROMERO
CAR, 1&5S ' MARIBEL TENA
7 LUIS GONZAGA
11 MA. LOURDES T. GALIMA
13 DITAS AGUIRRE

The FSP Regional Focal Person shall coordinate the said activity to ensure an
efficient and cost-effective monitoring of compliance to the agreements in the MOU.

The Project Site Coordinators are hereby enjoined to give their full assistance and
make necessary arrangements in the conduct of the said activity.

Travelling expenses shall be charged to the Forestry Sector Project funds subject
to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

This Order takes effect immediately.
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